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I am writing about the Local Plan.
I am keen to see the identity of Abbotts Ann maintained where I live and so the continuation of the local gap

designation is very important.We have a natural boundary of the railway line and A303 but there have been
planning applications submitted over the years submitted for example at Little Park and this would be encroach
on the village and the boundaries of Andover would encroach onto Abbotts Ann.

Test Valley should be proud of the many beautiful villages and try to keep them

Tim
Tim Kelly






